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An Important Message from the
​Superintendent of Schools - Infinite Campus

July 29, 2024

Dear Irvington Families,

I hope this communication finds you well and that you are enjoying the summer months.
As you may know, we are transitioning from eSchoolPlus to a new student information
system. Our new student information system, Infinite Campus, is a comprehensive,
secure, District-wide student information system designed to streamline the
management of student data. It will enhance our ability to manage attendance, grades,
schedules, assessment information, and other essential student information more
efficiently and effectively.

As parents and guardians, you will have access to the Campus Portal, a secure website
that allows you to log in and view information about your children. Additionally, a
convenient mobile app is available for both iOS and Android devices, providing you with
access from anywhere.

On August 2nd, 2024, our system will begin sending out enrollment emails containing a
unique time-based link for you to enroll in Infinite Campus, along with detailed
instructions in the form of a video to confirm or update critical information such as
emergency contact information. In most cases, this information remains unchanged
from the previous school year. However, in the event that it has changed, this is your
opportunity to update it electronically. Please note that changes in guardianship and
address information will require additional documentation.

As with any transition, we anticipate that there may be some bumps in the road.
However, our technology team is here to support you in this transition. Additionally, we
are committed to ensuring that our student information is accessible, secure, and
streamlined. 

After receiving the enrollment email on August 2nd, if you need additional assistance,
please email icsupport@irvingtonschools.org, and our technical support team will be
happy to assist you.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we make this important transition
to better support our students and families.
 
Sincerely,
Dr. Mara Ratesic
Superintendent of Schools
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